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LUMIWINGS ANNOUNCES A NEW ROUTE LINKING MILAN 
BERGAMO AND FOGGIA 

 
 

The airline Lumiwings has announced the launch of the route between the “Gino Lisa” 

airport in Foggia and Milan Bergamo, which will open on 2 April 2024. 

The flights, operated with an Embraer 190 aircraft with 118 seats, will run twice weekly 

on Tuesdays and Thursdays, favouring both business passengers and those travelling for 

tourism or personal reasons. 

The new route will offer a connection between the province of Foggia and the Gargano 

area and Eastern Lombardy and the city of Milan, served by direct road links, also offering 

easy access to onward flights to the international destinations in the network of routes from 

Milan Bergamo Airport, as well as the opportunity to reach the main tourist destinations in the 

province of Foggia. 

Flights will take off from Foggia at 5.20 p.m. and will arrive in Milan Bergamo at 6.50 

p.m., to then take off once again at 7.35 p.m. and land at the “Gino Lisa” airport at 9.05 p.m. 


